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Office of Goverrmental and Public Affairs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cammission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Bport License XSNM0209% - Japan

Reference: Keith E. Asmussen (GA) letter IEL-1069 to Mr. Marvin R.

Peterson (NRC), subject: “Export License XSNM02089
Renewal Application - Japan,® dated May 15, 1987

Dear Betty:

In reply to your request regarding the intermediate consignee noted on
Arendment No. 01 to the subject export license, we have been informed
that International Engineering Comany is no longer associated with

Japan. Accordingly, no intermediate consignee should be noted on the
new license amendment.

If you should have any further gquestions, please contact me at (619)

455-2823.
Very truly yours,
Keith E. Asmussen, Manager
Licensing, Safety and
Nuclear Campliance
o :?
KEA/mk y -
L e
150110 89060¢
R A P UF‘T [u

YORS5 JOMN JAY HOPKING DRIVE. SAN DIEGO. CA §2121-1154 PO BOX 85608 SAN DIEGD CA 821385608 (679) 455-3000
. P THheg




o
BREBIRIN RS SRBTAT A RSOSSN RN HETIIR R IVN AN

GA Technologies inc
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EAN DECD CALIFORNIA 82138
(619, 455-300C

May 15, 1987
IEL~1069

Mr. Marvin R. Peterson

Assistant Director

Bport/Import & International Safeguards
Cifice of International Programs

U.S5. Nuclear Regulatory Cammission
wWashington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Bxport License XSNM02099 Renewal Application - Japan
Dear Mr. Peterson:

GA Technologies hereby makes application, pursuant to 10 CFR 110, to
renew the subject license for an additional term of two years. The
present expiration date is June 30, 1987; the proposed new expiration
date is June 30, 1589 /99 2

This amenunent is necessary in anticipation of an order for seven
additional fuel elements for the TRIGA reactor at Musashi Institute of
Technology. It is also requested that the guantity of Uranium-235 be
increased as follows:

fram: 3.184 kilograms Uranium-235 contained in 16.000 kilograms
uranium, enriched to 19.9 w/0 maximm

to: 3.457 kilograms Uranium-235 contained in 17.38 kilograms
uranium, enriched to 19.9 w/0 maximum

We request that you renew this license accordingly at your earliest
canverni ence,

If you have any questions, please call me at (619) 455-2823.
Very truly yours,
Reith E. Asnussen, Manager

Licensing, Safety and
Nuclear Campliance
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